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Grad 2025 Fiesta Fundraiser
Tickets are available for the annual 

Grad Fundraiser to be held
the evening of November 28,

at the Cowley Hall.  The evening
includes a delicious Mexican
supper, silent auction and
dessert auction.  The cost

is $20 per person (5 & Under Free)
and may be purchased

by any Grade 12 student
or at the Office.

New & Used Toy Drive November 26!
The Grade 3 Class invites you to participate
in their New & Used Toy Drive. Please bring
any new or gently used toys to the Grade 3

classroom for sorting. We kindly request
that all items be clean, complete (without

broken parts), and that batteries are
removed. Accepted items may include:

toys, puzzles, books and games. The class is
also collecting winter jackets; however, no
other clothing items will be accepted. All
items will be available for purchase for

$2.00 at the sale.    Thanks for your support!                                                                                              

RETAKE PHOTOS
Monday, Nov. 25
in the morning.

Sabre Athletics
The Sabre teams had successful and fun

volleyball seasons!  Thank you to the coaches
and volunteers for all the countless hours in

helping our student athletes.
Congratulations to River Clark for receiving a

Westwind League All-Star award in JV & Sr. Boys
Volleyball. The boys placed third in their Post-

Season Tournament.

We still have some Sabre socks for sale @
$20/pair.  Great stocking stuffers!

Basketball is starting up and we ask that
outstanding fees be paid in order for your child to
participate. Check the athletics schedule on our

school website to find dates and times for
practices:  livingstoneschool.ca

Good luck to our mini volleyball team in their
tournament at WA Day in Fort Macleod 

this Friday, November 22.

2nd Annual 
Christmas Craft Market
Students will once again
be hosting a Christmas
Market on our Concert

Day, December 19.
Students will be showcasing

their talents before and
after the Concert!

Concert Time: 1:00 p.m.

Parent-Teacher
Conferences

November 20 & 21

Senior High
Report Cards
November 22

Grades K-9 
Report Cards
December 6



Lundbreck Community
Potluck Supper

Sunday, December 1
5:00 p.m. at the Lundbreck Hall

Admission by donation 
Santa!  Door Prizes! 50/50
(cash can only be accepted).

CNP SKATING CLUB
Bottle Drive

Saturday, November 23
Call Sarah at 403-563-7369 for more

information and pick up.

Playground Huddle!

LSA Gear Check & 
Informed Consent  Night

Tuesday, November 26
4:00-7:00 p.m.

We look forward to seeing all of our
LSA families there! 

Livingstone Ski Academy final
payments are due December 1.

All fees must be paid before your
child may attend any sessions at

Castle Mountain. 
 

Staff Planning & Collaboration Day
Friday, November 29

Winter has arrived in full force!
Please make sure your child has

warm clothing for outdoor recesses
and an extra change of clothing in

their locker.
 

Grad Cap & Gown Photos
Friday, November 29

Mrs. Rast’s Biology class travelled
to Edmonton today to attend a

marine biology tour at the
West Edmonton Mall. On the
way they visited the Lacombe
Research Station.  Tomorrow, 

the class will have the opportunity 
to tour the University of Alberta

Lab followed by a visit to
the Legislature.


